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Eoitor's Introouction 

David Newhouse 

From time to time, we come across presenta­
tions, papers, talks, articles at the last minute 
that we think would be of interest to the 
readers of the journal. In this issue, we pres­
ent a short talk by one of the editors, David 
Newhouse which we thought would be of 
interest to you. It's a good summary of the 
positive developments that have occurred 
within the Aboriginal community since 1969. 
It also outlines how one can use some of the 
latest thinking on Aboriginal economic devel­
opment to move from fragility to strength. We 
hope that you enjoy it. 

71 


